
From: Bergengruen, Vera <vbergengruen@mcclatchydc.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/23/2016 12:51:34 PM
Subject: Re: Comment about Gitmo closure plan

Ah, got it. Thanks much.

Vera Bergengruen
Regional Correspondent
McClatchy Washington Bureau
O: 202-383-6036
M: 305-562-0770
@VeraMBergen

On Tue, Feb 23, 2016 at 12:51 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Vera, there is a statement on the governor's Facebook. 
 

On Feb 23, 2016, at 12:37 PM, Bergengruen, Vera <vbergengruen@mcclatchydc.com> wrote:
 

Rob, Chaney,

Can we expect a statement from the Governor about Obama's plan that includes moving 
detainees from Guantanamo to U.S. soil (incl. maybe Charleston)? 

Saw her tweets, would like to include comment. Deadline is 2:30p.

Thanks so much,

Vera Bergengruen
Regional Correspondent
McClatchy Washington Bureau
O: 202-383-6036
M: 305-562-0770
@VeraMBergen
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